
Hi, my name is Anna Boesch. I am a fruit and vegetable farmer in Southern Oregon and I am 

very concerned about HB 2509. I feel this bill will put my farm at risk of being contaminated 

with GMO crops and I could risk losing my business and my livelihood. Please oppose HB 2509. 

Thanks, 

 

Anna Boesch 

Wandering Roots Farm 

(541) 855-5346 

 


